PebbleCreek Art Club

"Things To Do & Review"

August 2020

Hello Fellow Art Club Members,

We have all been experiencing a major reduction in our social lives, missing hanging out with our fellow artists in the Coyote Room during Open Studio, Art Club meetings and learning from guest speakers, classes and the interaction fellow artists that help spur our creativity and open doors to new ideas and techniques. In an endeavor to replace some of this via online links, the former "News" section of the PCAC website is in a transformative stage to create a hub of information on art shows to enter, online tutorials, educational articles and a sprinkling of plain old "inspiration." You will find the new Things To Do and Review link on the left side of the PCAC website pages in the navigation menu buttons after you have logged in.

This is a work in progress but we decided to get it posted so you can peruse and use it at your leisure and send us some feedback on what you like (or don't) about it. Please send in your suggestions with links to online lessons or other links you would like to share with your fellow artists. Your feedback will help shape this section into something that benefits all of our members during these uncertain times.

This section is intended to cover all categories of artwork in which our membership creates, even though we are not quite there yet. The articles will post initially for about a 2 month period so that everyone will have a chance to get by and have a look before an article moves out to pasture. If we have a high volume of interest and more articles than the site can accommodate in this format, we will rethink and reshape the format as needed. We are hoping to open a Forum on the PCAC website soon where we can do some of these challenges together, post photos and comments of our work and share what we learned from these experiences with each other. Start looking for a monthly challenge to all Art Club members starting in September which will be located in the Things To Do and Review section.

So check it out, try out some of the links, and let us hear from you with your comments and suggestions!

Have some fun - come on out and play online.

Susan Gleason Website Coordinator sgleason.blueduma@gmail.com